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Helen M. Swett Memorial Scholarship 

 

Helen M. Swett had the greatest respect for the educational opportunities offered at 

Eastern Maine Community College. Her son, Jim, graduated from the Automotive and 

Business programs. Her grandson, Kurt (Ferguson), graduated from the Diesel, Truck and 

Heavy Equipment Program. Helen’s son, Greg, and his wife, Jane, have over 50 years of 

combined service at Eastern Maine Community College-both dedicated to working with 

EMCC students. 

Criteria: 

 Demonstrate financial need  

 Work while attending Eastern Maine Community College 

 Exhibit a strong desire to succeed 

 Give back to high school or to EMCC or any other community service 

 Exemplify good moral character.  

 Note: Preference will be given to graduates from Penobscot Valley High 

School or Bangor High School who are enrolled in EMCC Business 

Management; Automotive; or Diesel, Truck and Heavy Equipment 

programs. 

*Scholarship recipients will be selected by a scholarship committee: two to three faculty 

members preferably from Automotive Technology, Business Management, or Diesel 

Truck & Heavy Equipment; and a member of Helen Swett’s family. 

Application Process: 

All students must complete and submit an EMCC Foundation Scholarship Application 

which can be found here. Please note, each scholarship requires you to write an individual 

essay. You can find all scholarship information on our website at www.emcc.edu, under 
Admissions & Aid in the subcategory Paying for College. Applicants must then submit 

both their application and essay either via email to foundation@emcc.edu or drop them off 

to any department on campus. If you drop off your documents at a department on 

campus write EMCC FOUNDATION at the top of all documents. After submission of 

your application, the EMCC Foundation will begin the review process to determine 

eligibility and scholarship award.  

Scholarship Contact Information: 

EMCC Foundation Office – Public Safety Training Center 

Jennifer Khavari jkhavari@emcc.edu (207) 974-4673 
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